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Townsend, Erle

From: Paul J Miner <paulminer@compassinsgroup.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:25 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

No.  If these lawmakers want to live in California they should by all means relocate there but stop trying to make Maine 

like California.    

What happens when the power is out for a week or 2 after a big winter nor'easter and nobody can charge their 

vehicle?   Or drive anywhere?  Where is the infrastructure for this?  Maine is a very cold severe winter state IT IS 

NOTHING LIKE CALIFORNIA.  

EV just do not have the power or fortitude to go the distance that Mainers require.  

What happens when someone freezes to death in their dead battery EV?   

 

This is just not a sustainable method of transportation here in Maine.  The cost of this technology and upkeep is more 

than we can bear.  

Enough is enough.   

 

Sincerely, 

Paul J Miner 

Nobleboro, Maine  

 

 

--  

Paul J. Miner 

Compass Insurance Group  

207-790-2300 ofc 

207-837-9703 cel 

207-226-2010 fax 


